
 

 

 

December 8, 2021 

RE: Planning & Zoning 

 

Having been elected as First Selectman, I am no longer able to serve on the Planning & Zoning 

Commission as a regular member. 

Therefore, I submit my resignation as of November 2, 2021. 

I will serve as an ex officio member and look forward to continuing work with the commission. 

 

Sincerely, 

Austin Tanner 

First Selectman 

 


